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Rainbow District School Board with schools in Sudbury, Espanola and Manitoulin Island 
requires a Speech Language Pathologist.  Reporting to the Principal of Special Education 
Programs and Services, the Speech and Language Pathologist will be responsible for 
providing assessment and programming for students.  Responsible for providing input 
and guidance to special education staff on the development and implementation of 
special education plans with respect to communication and speech issues at an individual 
student and system level.

The successful candidate must be a fully qualified speech and language pathologist.  Must 
have experience working in assessment and in making recommendations to assist in the 
development of programs for individuals between the ages of 4 and 18.  Excellent 
interpersonal skills are necessary to work with parents, other professionals and students.  
As this position requires travel between sites, a valid drivers license and reliable vehicle are 
mandatory.

Interested applicants should reply by noon Monday December 16, 2024 and submit a  
cover letter, résumé, proof of  Speech Language Pathologist qualifications and the names 
of three professional references to:

 Human Resources
 Rainbow District School Board
 408 Wembley Drive, Sudbury, ON, P3E 1P2
 Email:  HR@rainbowschools.ca

Rainbow District School Board thanks all applicants for their interest in the public school 
system.  Only the applicants who are selected for  an interview will be contacted prior to 
January 15, 2025.  The candidate selected for the position will have to provide a criminal 
record check.

Rainbow District School Board complies with the Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilties Act (AODA).  If you require accommodation for a disability during any stage of 
the recruitment process, please contact the above.

In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 
personal information will be used for employee recruitment purposes.  Questions should be 
directed to the above.

The Rainbow District School Board is an equal opportunity employer.

 

 

 


